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Kevin Ryan 6368 2793
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commencing at 7.30pm. All visitors are welcome. Note that the editor and/or club members do not

necessarily share the opinions that may be expressed in the magazine.




@Orange Bistrict Antique Motor Club Ine
Events Calendar 2017 & January 2018

All events start from Kite Street outside Cook Park at 10am with morning tea at Cook Park
unless otherwise stated in the events description. For further information on any events
please contact Keith or Nancy Packham, phone 63668015 or mobile 0429608878.

December

Saturday 2" Christmas Party at the Club House.

Thursday 7 _

Twilight Run to The Magill's at Clifton Grove. From 5pm BYO Alcohol and if you
would like to bring a slice to share and have with the tea and coffee, that would be
good. Phone Anne on 0415213677,

Monday 18" Monthly Meeting at club house 7.30pm.

January 2018
Thursday 4'

Twilight Run to Gosling Creek. BYO.

Monday 15" Monthly Meeting at club house 7.30pm.

Sunday 21° Croagh Patrick Orphanage. Lunch location to be decided.
Friday 26 Australia Day. Cook Park or Carcoar.

February 19th Monthly Meeting at club house 7.30pm.

March. 19th Monthly Meeting at club house 7.30pm.

April 16th Monthly Meeting at club house 7.30pm.

Other non-club run events.
Council of Heritage Motor Club Annual Rally, Easter 2018 at Narrabri. Open to all
pre 1988 Vehicles.

December January February

Margaret+Edward Livermore. | Owen + Anne Magill. Andrew+ Deanne MecDougall

Bruce + Joan Heinrich. Don Marriott. Rob + Dimity McKenzie




ORANGE DISTRICT ANTIQUE MOTOR CLUB INC

Presidents Report November for December 2017

President’'s Report November meeting and AGM

As John is enjoying a break away it was my pleasure to Chair the November General
Meeting and AGM.

An excellent rollup of members and visitors was in attendance.

Various members gave brief accounts of attending the events on our calendar. The twilight
run to Millthorpe required a change of venue due to access to the park. Thursday run to
the Amos property a very pleasant evening. Classic Yass boasted 350 happy faces,
attended by the Bowyers and Cridlands. A phenomenal effort on behalf of the Yass Club.
The run out to George Tait's property. An insight into what one man can fit into a shed.
The Neville Show and Lyndhurst Market Day all good social events, catching up with sister
clubs from other localities.

The warmer weather and long evenings providing perfect conditions for having our
favourite vehicle on the road.

All positions were declared vacant and the process of electing next years Office Bearers
began. | am pleased to say all positions were easily filled with only a couple of changes.
Jim Coomber was again elected as our Patron and John Nicholson was duly elected as
President for the coming year.

The rest of the positions will be listed on the second page of the January edition of the
Restoration Rambler. Congratulations and thanks to all office bearers elected.

The Secretary and Treasurer delivered their respective reports and suffice to say the club
is yet again in a strong position moving into the future.

The club house and grounds have had some improvements with the extension of the
awning completed and plans well under way for the unisex toilet. | say again how
privileged (and envied by our visiting clubs) we are to have such a facility available for us
to continue to provide for our many rallies and to host lunches and dinners with ease. All
this can only be done by the dedicated effort put in by many of our club members.
Christmas Party plans, Saturday 2™ Dec 5.00 pm start at the Club house, have been set in
motion with the Mill Café proving hot meat and vegetables, and a number of suitable
desserts laid out for all to enjoy. As | have been called away to a family function that night |
leave it up to you all to report back as to what an enjoyable night | have missed. The
evening will be charged out at $10.00 per person with the club to subsidise the balance of
any additional costs.

Our registration day is looming this coming Sunday which no doubt be well attended by
those seeking to have the vehicles on the Historic Plate System. To be followed by a run
out to The Mud Hut at Clifton Grove.

As always, keep on eye on the events calendar for places to catch up with your fellow club
members. Contribute where ever you can, and remember, you only get out of something
as much as you put into it yourself.

[ would like to take this opportunity to wish ever member all the very best of health and
happiness for the coming year and hoping you can all spend time celebrating the festive
season with those near and dear to you. We have much to look forward to in the New
Year.

Merry Christmas and happy rambling.

Kerry Risstrom
Vice President.



®range Bistrict Antique Fotor Club Tne,
Agenda for Monthly General Meeting

Date: 20" November 2017

Meeting opened: 19.35

Members Present: As per the Attendance book 27 members signed the book.

Apologies: John Nicholson, Chris Bromley, Phil Dunlop, Les Cridland, Joy Campbell, Dave
Mackay, Lance Seymour, George Tait, Ray Dwyer, Andrew Sharpe.

Visitors: Jacob Kain

Minutes of previous meeting: Accepted as printed in the Magazine
Moved: Kevin Penson Seconded: Keith Packham Carried.

Business arising: Nil

Correspondence in:

» Arthur J. Gallagher, insurance Tax Invoices / receipts

o CBA statement for Term Deposit.

» Department of Industry ~ Advice on changes to where to send correspondence for
processing.

¢ Department of Industry — Commencement of the Crown Lands Management Act 2016 in
early 2018.

Via email: Parkes Antique Motor Club information and application forms for the 2018
Autumn Tour, if you require an application form they are available from the Secretary.

e From Council of Heritage Motor Vehicles, a request for names of members who are willing
to have their contact details in the Traveller's Pack. Matter moved to General Business.

Magazines from other clubs:

The Crank Handle-Gundagai, Get it together — Yass Crank Torgue- Parkes, The Cowra

Crankhandle- Cowra, The Klaxon- South Coast, Reflection- Wagga Wagga, Model A Flyer-

Model A Ford Club. This is the last Model A Flyer to be posted they will now be via email. If

you want {o receive the Flyer let me now your email address and | will forward it to you.

All email addresses | receive will be kept confidential for privacy reasons.

Magazines by email:
¢ Vintage Motor Club Bulletin, Shoalhaven Historic Vehicle Club.

Correspondence out: Nil

Moved: Anne Magill Seconded: Bob McNeill Carried.

Business Arising from Correspondence: Nil

Treasurer’s Report: Peter Amos

Annual Financial Statement to be presented at the Annual General Meeting to follow.
Accounts to Pay:

Chris Bromley, $80.00 for postage

Bruce Heinrich, $87.65 for items for the Unisex Toilet works.

Peter Amos, $40.00.

Moved: Peter Amos Seconded: Keith Packham Carried

Editor's Report: No report in Chris' absence.

Events Report:

Thursday 19" October. BBQ at Amos’ place. 21 members atténded on a lovely day.
Members did a walk around the sheds and garden. Great food, company and conversation as
we sat under the grape vine. There were photos of the day in last months magazine. Not a
great day for the Benz, one broke down and had to be towed and one had a puncture.



Sunday 22" October. Lyndhurst Market Day,10 cars from ODAMC and cars from Bathurst
and Cowra clubs were on display. About 38 Club people in total. A lovely little market with a
variety of stalls with lunch supplied by the ladies in the hall, the hotel and the Café with live
music in the garden. A great community effort,

Saturday 28" October. Carcoar Show, 6 ODAMC cars attended and several cars from Cowra
clubs put on an interesting display. There were horse events and sheep dog and cattle
displays. Always a great little country show.

Thursday 2" November. Twilight Run to Lake Canobolas for a BBQ got off to a slow start as
none on the BBQs were working. Good thing a couple of members brought gas cookers. An
enjoyable evening and thankfully no flys to bother us.

Saturday 4" November. The Yass Classic. Kevin Bowyer and Les Cridland attended. Kevin
spoke of some interesting vehicles at the event with around 350 vehicles attending.
Congratulations to Les for taking out the award for the Best pre 1930 Vehicle.

Sunday 5™ November. Visit to George Tait's Sunny Downs. 20 club members enjoyed the
day with a bus trip around the magnificent property with a commentary from George on it's
history and running of such a large spread. There was also a visit to the shed to see some
toys.

The ODAMC members at the meeting want to thank George for his hospitality once again for a
wonderful day.

Fri. 17" — Sun.19" November. National Trust NSW Historic Houses Tour. 4 cars from
ODAMC were on the tour to Bowral, Goulbourn Yass and Cooma area visiting some truly
magnificent historic homes and promoting Pre 31 vehicles. Dave, Richard and Keith told of
being pulled over by the boys in biue doing breath checks only to be asked all about their cars.

Saturday 18" November. Neville Show. Bob reported on a very wet day that didn’t stop the
ring events and wood chopping but deterred some stall holders from attending. 2 cars from
ODAMC were there along with 2 cars from Cowra and a couple of Hot Rods.

Up coming events:
There was general discussion on the 3 remaining club events before the end of the year.

General Business:

» Keith spoke on the ¥ yearly Council of Heritage Motor Vehicles meeting in Mudgee and
the Legislation that prohibits both L & P drivers from driving vehicles without seatbelts
fitted. This Legislation impacts on Vintage and Veteran vehicles being driven by L & P
plate drivers. There will be more information from the CHMV meeting in the near future.

» Keith spoke on the CHMV up dating the Traveller's Pack. 3 ODAMC members have
agreed to have their details entered as contacts in the Orange area.

» Bruce spoke on the progress being made with the construction of the Unisex toilet. A
problem that will need to be removed is the tree roots in the general work area.

» Members were asked to think about events that could be included in the Events
Calendar for 2018. Please bring your ideas to the December meeting.

» George & Kerry Gillott were accepted as members to the club bringing some very
interesting vehicles. Welcome to you both.

BUT: Bev Holland
Raffle won by: Anne Magill
Meeting closed: 20.25



©range Bistrict Antique Motor Club Fnc.
Annual General Meeting
Monday 20" November 2017

Meeting opened: 20.35 by Vice President Kerry Risstrom in the absence of President John
Nicholson.

Members Present: As per the Attendance Book 27 members signed the book at the
Monthly Meeting prior to the Annual General Meeting.

Apologies: John Nicholson, Chris Bromley, Phil Dunlop, Les Cridland, Joy Campbell, Dave
Mackay, Lance Seymour, George Tait, Ray Dwyer, Andrew Sharpe.

Visitors: Jacob Kain.

Minutes of previous Annual General Meeting as printed in the November 2016
Restoration Rambler accepted as read.
Moved: Bruce Heinrich Seconded: Bob Boaden Carried.

Business arising: Nil

Correspondence in:
» Letter from John Nicholson (President)
e Email from Chris Bromley

Business arising from Correspondence: Nil
Correspondence out: Nil

Treasurer’s Report:

Peter Amos presented the Annual Financial Statement. The records have been examined and
assessed and it is confirmed the club remains in a healthy financial position.

Motion: To accept the Annual Financial Statement.

Moved: Peter Amos Seconded: Kevin Penson Carried.

General Business:
» Bruce Heinrich gave an update on the progress being made on the Unisex toilet and on
the estimated cost to the completion. The slab has now been laid.
e After discussion on the annual membership fees it was decided the fees should remain

unchanged.
Motion: Annual Membership fees to remain unchanged at $40.00.
Moved: Peter Amos Seconded: Keith Packham Carried

* Mention was made of Don Mairiott's continued generosity to the club and it was
suggested a letter of thanks be send in recognition.
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Position Name Nominated by Seconded by
Patron Jim Coomber Keith Packham Bob McNeill
President John Nicholson Keith Packham Bob McNeill

Vice President
Secretary

Al Secretary
Treasurer

Al Treasurer
Magazine Editor

Publicity Officer
& Social Secretary

Property Officer
Librarian
Public Officer

Events Committee

Registration Officer

A/Registration Officer

Scrutineers

Delegate CHMC

Management
Committee

» Management Committee includes President, V/IPresident, Secretary & Treasurer.

Kerry Risstrom
Anne Magill
Kevin Penson
Peter Amos
Bob Boaden
Chris Bromley

Kevin Penson

Bruce Heinrich
Dick Jane
Kevin Bowyer

David Toy

Keith Packham
Anne Magill

Dave Gray

Richard Bloomfield

Bernie Schell
Keith Packham

Bernie Schell
Keith Hackham
Stephen Halls
Bob McNeill
Kevin Ryan
Andrew Sharpe

Keith Packham
Les Cridland

Bruce Heinrich
Bob McNeill

Richard Bloomfield
David Perry
Bob McNeill
Bob McNeill
Bob McNeill
Peter Amos

Peter Amos

Peter Amos
Dave Gray
Dave Gray

Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray

Dave Gray
Dave Gray

Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray
Dave Gray

Dave Gray
Dave Gray

Dave Gray
Dave Gray

Section 6 ([) of the Constitution — 7 members in total.

Website
Co-ordinator

Andrew McDougall

Meeting closed: 21.05

Dave Gray

Kevin Penson
Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Kevin Bowyer
Kevin Penson
Bev Holland

Bev Holland

Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland

Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland

Bev Holland
Bev Holland

Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland
Bev Holland

Bev Holland
Bev Holland

Bev Holland
Bev Holland

Bev Holland



ORANGE DISTRICT ANTIQUE MOTOR.CLUB INC.
EDITORS RAMBLE

Here we are again, in December and thinking about Christmas again. | would like to
take this opportunity to wish all our club members and magazine recipients a very
Happy Christmas and a safe and prosperous new year. I'm sure the club will
continue to provide for the motoring enthusiasts in its membership in 2018 as it has
in 2017.Thank you for all your support, articles, pictures and reports that you have
sent in over 2017. Thanks for all your well wishes, phone calls, cards and supportive
communications | have received over the past few weeks. Thankfully, | think | am
over the worst of it.

Please enjoy December edition of the ODAMC. Last month | mentioned about some of
the great junk yards we came across and, as promised | have added some pictures
of one just out of a place called Grants in New Mexico.

This Month’s edition will include the meting minutes as usual and also the minutes
from the AGM.

There is an invite and application form to attend The Council of Heritage Motor
Clubs to be held at Narrabri in March (Easter) 2018.March 30'"- April 2™.

Bob sent in a report from the Neville Show, 2017

Neville Show 2017

Amid light showers we headed out to Neville, pop 100. Bit of water around as we
entered the showground and parked beside a couple of cars from Cowra. The ring
events were well underway, so after checking out the stalls we headed to the little
shed facing the ring, only to find a few others with the same idea. A cuppa from the
Hall ladies, a few yarns and soon enough it was lunch time, so round the corner to
where the local church had the BBQ going. The only place a bit quiet was the
snowcone seller. As the weather cleared we turned our heads for home, good day.
Marg & Bob. Ken Gazzard sent in this gem that has to be included in the mag.

From Ken Gazzard.

A man in Scotland calls his son in London the day before Christmas Eve and says, ‘I
hate to ruin your day but | have to tell you that your mother and | are divorcing; forty-
five years of misery is enough.” 'Dad, what are you talking about?' the son
screams. “We can't stand the sight of each other any longer” the father

says. “We're sick of each other and I'm sick of talking about this, so you call your
sister in Leeds and tell her.”

Franticly, the son calls his sister, who explodes on the phone. “Like hell they're
getting divorced!” she shouts, “I'll take care of this!” She calls Scotland immediately,
and screams at her father “You are NOT getting divorced. Don't do a single thing
until | get there. I'm calling my brother back, and we'll both be there tomorrow. Until
then, don't do a thing, DO YOU HEAR ME?" and hangs up.

The old man hangs up his phone and turns to his wife. 'Sorted!  They're coming
for Christmas - and they're paying their own way.'

Please forward any items of interest to Chris Bromley on 63659224 or 0428659224 or email
at cbromley111@skymesh.com.au for any information, news, pictures or anything that we
can add to the newsletter. All is gratefully appreciated.




A Junk yard just out of Grants in New Mexico. On interstate 40 (route 66)

Just looking through the fence, 1966 Mercury Barracuda, 2x 1965 Chevrolet Corvairs, Chevy pick-
ups. Buicks, Pontiacs. Mercury. All rust free because of the desert climate.

It’s like dying and going to heaven.




You are invited

to enter the
Council of Heritage Motor Clubs

Annual Rally

hosted by the
Namei Valley Antique Vehicle Club Inc

Easter 2018
Good Friday 30th March to
Easter Monday 2nd April
| at NARRABRI
Opén to

All pre 1988 vehicles

NB: Entries will close at 200 or on the 31st January 2018, whichever is reached first.



The Namoi Valley Antique Vehicle Club (NVAVC) is honoured to be again given the priviiege to host the
Council of Heritage Motor Club’s (CHMC) Annual Rally in 2018 in our Fortieth Anniversary year and
twenty eight years after first hosting in 1990.

The format for the Rally will be similar to previous rallies, but with the facilities not available to cater for
the expected entry numbers at a realistic cost, we have had to look at alternatives.

We hope that you can participate over the Easter weekend and enjoy the environs of the Namoi Vailey,
as well as the camaraderie of like-minded people. You are welcome to arrive early and depart later than
the Easter weekend to enjoy the local attractions. Rally activities will be as follows:

Friday

Saturday

From 10.00 am to 4.30 pm - Registration at Narrabri Information Centre, with a
welcome cuppa supplied. There is an option of a fish meal at the RSL or your choice at
other town venues. The CHMC AGM will be held at 7.30 pm at the RSL.

Assemble at 9.00 am for a car display behind the Information Centre. This display will
encompass the Concours d’Elegance and Mal Mason Judging. The display is a short
walking distance from the town centre and will allow those inclined to shop or have
coffee if desired. After lunch entrants will be free to choose their afternoon activity at
their leisure.

Please note that the display venue is within close proximity to KFC, McDonald’s,

Subway, the Bakery and other food outlets if you wish to make use of that option for
lunch,.

Dinner from 7.00 pm will be at the RSL. There will be no music so people can talk, but
light entertainment will be provided.

Saturday afternoon tour options to include:

Sunday

Monday

1.

Santos Gas Field Coach Tour: Numbers are limited and are available-on a first served
basis, cost $8.00 per head. Allow approx three hours. :

Self Drive to the Fish Farm for a tour. Can cater for approx 40 vehicles. Cost $8.00 per
head. Please note this is approx 20 km from Narrabri and has approx 5 km of heritage
road. Allow approx three hours.

Self drive to Mt Kaputar National Park, approx 50 km east of Narrabri. This again
contains heritage road and is not recommended for two wheel braked vehicles. An
excellent trip to be done with caution. Allow four hours.

Self drive to the CSIRO Telescope approx 22 km and Yarrie Lake a further 6 km, with
only a short section of heritage road at Yarrie Lake. Allow approx two hours.

Visit thé Old Gaol Museum in the town precinct. Allow at least an hour.

Self drive to Sawn Rocks, about 33 km on a bitumen road, with an easy walk to the
Rocks. Allow 2.5 to 3 hours. Parking is limited to about 20 cars at any one time.

Ecumenical Church Service at 8.30 am.

9.30 am Assemble behind the Information Centre for a cuppa before departing for Wee
Waa where lunch will be served before the return trip to Narrabri.

Assemble at 5.00 pm at the RSL for a light meal and Presentation of Awards. This will
allow those who desire an early night the opportunity to do so, but you are welcome to
linger  you wish. ‘

7.30 am Farewell Breakfast to see you on your way if you have to leave on Monday.



CHMC ANNUAL RALLY HOSTED BY THE NAMOI VALLEY ANTIQUE VEHICLE CLUB
REGISTRATION AND ENTRY FORM 2018

Entry details: Please print clearly

Driver: First Name Surname

Passenger: First Name Surname

Additional Passengers Names: {and if children ages)

Postal Address:

Suburb: State P'Code

Phone: Mobile:

Email Address:

Vehicle Make: Model:

Year: Registration Number:

Club Name:

Are you entering the Concours d’Elegance judging? Yes / No
Is your Club entering the Mal Mason Shield judging? Yes / No
INDE‘MNITY

1) I/We the undersigned hereby agree to and accept the following conditions of entry in order to be
eligible to participate in the above named event

2} All entrants, vehicles, owners, drivers and passengers enter and participate in the above named
event and associated activities solely at their own risk.

3) The Namoi Valley Antique Vehicle Club Inc and the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs Ing, its
members, organisers, agents and/or sponsors of the above named event accept no liability for any loss
or damage or injury suffered to or by any vehicle, entrants, owners, drivers, passengers or any third
party by any means, act or omission or through any circumstances.

4} The entrant/s and/or driver/s herby indemnify and save harmless the Namoi Valtey Antique Vehicle
Club Inc and the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs Inc from all suits, actions, claims, proceedings or
demand for damages or loss howsoever arising out of the vehicles, entrants, drivers, passengers, or
any third party participating in the above named event and associated activities.

Signed Date

Post to: NVAVC Rally Secretary Email to:
PO Box 525 mwandjaroy@bigpond.com or
NARRABRI bethbrown65@hotmail.com




NSW 2390
ITEM NUMBER COosT TOTAL

Rally Entry 1 $120.00 $120.00
Friday Dinner $33.00
Saturday Boxed Lunch $15.00
Saturday Dinner (2 course meal) $36.00
Sunday Lunch $10.00
Sunday Evening { 600g noodle box choice of
4 flavors) $20.00
Saturday Afterhoon tours
(numbers are limited so first in, will be booked on the tour) .
Santos Gas Field Tour $8.00
Fish Farm Tour $8.00
TOTAL
Dietary Requirements (Specify) No. of persons
Entry and Payment by Cheque to NVAVC Rally

PO Box 525

NARRABRI

NSW 2390
Direct Deposit option to Namoi Valléy Antique Vehicle Club

BSB 802298 Account: 1106751.1
Northern Inland Credit Union Narrabri

When making a direct deposit please reference your initials and surname. If we cannot reconcile your

deposit to your scanned and emailed entry, we have your money and you do not have an eniry. No
receipts will be issued until the end of July. At this time an email receipt will be issued. After this time, if
you have not received your email receipt please contact us by phone or email us at the options provided

to clarify.
Rally Secretary . Malcolm Roy  Ph 02 6792 2250
NVAVC Treasurer Beth Brown Ph 02 67921791

Entries will close at 200 or on the 31st January 2018 whichever is reached first

Email, mwandjaroy@bigpond.com
Email, bethbrown65@hotmail.comNB;




ORANGE DISTRICT ANTIQUE MOTOR CLUB INC
FOR SALE AND WANTED

Please note, advertisements will run for three months unless you advise the editor to the contrary.

(12) FOR SALE. 1947 Auto cycle. Excelsior auto byke. Unrestored and partly
dismantled. Mostly complete. Comes with spare engines etc and some literature.
$975.00 ono Phone Bernie 02 63600563 (ODAMC club member)

(8) FOR SALE. 1928 Chevrolet 4.Has new upholstery. An older restoration, in
above average condition. Hasn't been driven or started for a few years. Unregistered.
Beautiful old car. Offers around $11,500.00 Phone Ted Cutler 63373421 to discuss
and make an offer (ODAMC club member) (Historical significance to ODAMC)

(11) FOR SALE. 2 x FE Holden's. One sedan is more than salvageable, but
make no mistake, needs a full restoration, The Station Wagon is very rough and
suitable for parts only. Open fo offers. Would like these two cars gone.

Phone Lynnette on 0458636565 to make an offer or for more information.

(12) FOR SALE. Ford Zephyr mark 11 Ute. Needs new floor front to back and full
restoration $1200.00 Phone 02 69722072 or 0427481597 (Just cars magazine)

(12) FOR SALE. 1913 Hupmobile 20.Roadster. Older restoration, unique bady
style, Original wheels, good condition. $16000.00 Phone 02 63600563 or
0419492108 (Just cars magazine)

(12) FOR SALE. 1928 Ford model A Tourer. Excellent restoration to original,

looks great, runs and drives well. $22950.00 Phone 08 82933191 (Just cars
magazine)

(12) FOR SALE. 1909 Star Roadster. Re discovered in 1955.Total restoration
completed in 2002.Re bodied in 2010 with new guards and facelift. Only two family
owners in the past 60 years. Star was a fast quality car with a four speed box and
pressure fed crank. $35000.00. Phone 0407866609. (Just cars magazine)

(12) FOR SALE. SUZUKI SWIFT, 2015 Navigator, 5 doors. 1.4 Automatic, Snow
Pearl White. As new, Compliance date 12/2015. Has 3 years of warranty, 12 months
rego. Mileage 8200km. All the bells & whistles. Price $14,5000n0

Phone Anne 0415 213 677 (ODAMC Club Member.)

(12) FOR SALE. Got something to Sell or do you want to buy something. Put
your Add here for three months, FREE.

Let me know if you have sold your car so 1 can delete the Add.



Orange Bistrict Antique Motor Club Inc.

ODAMC wishes to thank the following sponsors for their assistance
in publishing this magazine. Club members are asked to support
the people that support us.

Canobolas
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